
May 6, 2011 

GPSO Final Meeting of the spring semester 

• LaNita introduced herself as the new GPSO president 
• Budget  

o not finalized, Ex Comm will do that over the summer and we’ll vote for it during the first 
assembly meeting in the fall 

o If you want to look over it and ask LaNita questions, please feel free to do so 
(gpsopres@indiana.edu) 

• CFR 
o $1.08 à up from the original $0.01 increase requested 
o This money will be used for awarding grants 
o These are recommendations, but they should be finalized during the summer 

• Recognize Nick D’Amico with a card and a plaque – thanks so much for your year of membership 
and leadership – thanks especially for getting us through a CFR meeting.  

• Also, if you’d like to help with orientation, please email Peter and he will pass along word to the 
newly hired orientations coordinator. 

• Also hired a communication coordinator (names TBA). 
• 10 members present  


